
 
 

Friday 23rd November 2018 

        By email: transport@accc.gov.au
  
Mr Matthew Schroder 
General Manager 
Infrastructure & Transport – Access & Pricing Branch 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
GPO Box 520 
Melbourne VIC 3001 
Email: transport@accc.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Schroder, 
 
SSR supports ARTC’s request for an extension in relation to the 2008 IAU, with a proposed new 
expiry date of 28th Feb 2019. 

 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
Chris Jones 

Executive General Manager - Commercial, Rollingstock & Rail Safety 

Southern Shorthaul Railroad 
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